
 

Order of Service 
Menno Mennonite Church 

November 15, 2020 
Speaker: Bryce Miller 

Music Leader: Melanie Gering 
 

Prelude—Opening Music  

Welcome 
 
Announcements 
Call to Worship  

 
Opening Music 

Spirit Working in Creation 
My Faith has found a resting place 
 

Children’s Story 

Scripture:        Matthew 25:14-30 
 

Sermon:    Risk and Reward Bryce Miller 

Response Music 
Just a closer walk with thee 

Congregational sharing of joys & concerns, Prayer 

Sending 
Give thanks for Life 

Benediction 

 

A special congregational meeting by the Deacons for next Sunday November 22 with a vote to 
confirm the calling of Emily Toews as co-pastor for Menno, re-affirming the intention first 
expressed when Bryce and Emily were called in 2019.  This is a necessary step to formalize the 
calling under the R class visa requirements. The meeting will be directly following the church 
service on the 22nd.   

A document detailing both the reasons for the voting and the way that shared ministry is meant 
take shape can be found in your mailboxes as well as on email. 

You are invited to join Menno Women in Mission in displaying your quilts in the Fellowship 
Hall, both bed-sized and wall quilts, throughout the winter. The display will be updated as 
additional quilts are shared. Contact Sharon Meyer or Katherine Swinger for more information.  

The Ritzville Food Bank Christmas boxes are being provided again this year.  Last year more 
than 160 were distributed.  We can anticipate more this year.  A basket is at the rear of the hall 
for collections of donations toward this.   Also designate mailed donations as you see fit. 


